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Kickapoo Police Seek Help Identifying Supsect 
(KNZA)--The Kickapoo Tribal Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying a
suspect wanted for incidents that occurred Saturday night on the Kickapoo Reservation, west of
Horton.

Police Chief Loren Lossman says officers responded to the 11-hundred block of Falcon Road for an
unknown man who tried to force his way inside a residence and unlawfully entered another.  The
man was gone when officers arrived.

The Kickapoo Tribal Police Department, Brown County Sheriff’s Office and Kansas Highway
Patrol searched the area, but were unable to find the man.

Lossman says the man is described as being about 6’ 2” and wearing a white shirt.  Anyone with
information about his identity or location is urged to call the Kickapoo Tribal Police Department at
785-486-3678 or Horton Communications at 785-486-3665.    
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